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Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
First Forgiveness Year 4  
What a beautiful service we had in Church this week and all of the Year 4 children that made their 
First Forgiveness were a credit to you. I was lucky to be there each night and see the special 
encounter with Jesus in a real way. Encountering Jesus love and forgiveness showing how loved we 
are. Go out and live our school mission now, 
 

“Love one another as I have loved you .” 
 

 
 

 
 

St Alban’s Stars of the week 
Reception Sai Krishnamoorty  Olive Pickthall 

Year 1 Daniel Allansen  Flynn Trevor 

Year 2 Dominik Nieweglowski  Toby Parker 

Year 3 Alexander Morris  Bella Gerard 

Year 4 Willow –Mai Woodman   Charlie Duncalf 

Year 5 Max Batty  Finlay O’Connor 

Year 6 Mia Town 
Maisie Phennah 
Manny Edwards 

 Poppy Clarke 
Charlie Williams 

 
 
 



Summer Uniform / PE KIT 
 
 
Please can I ask that you help the children and the other families by sticking as much as possible to 
the uniform policy. 
 
It helps our children be in the right frame of mind for school. At St Alban’s we know that if our 
children look smart, they are often acting smart! However, we are aware that many families are 
struggling to access shops and that supply chains have been affected. Therefore for this term we are 
not taking a strict stance on uniform. Summer uniform is now available and children can still wear the 
very smart PE uniform. Please contact the office if you need any help on the summer uniform.  
 
 
As with regards PE kit – please can you help us with not asking the children to wear football kits – a 
plain T shirt is the school policy at the moment.  We want to be as inclusive as possible.  
 
We will move back to the full uniform in September.  

 
Attendance 

 
Again we have reduced the number of children that are missing too much school but for some 
families we will be offering more support.  I will be contacting some families that are struggling at the 
moment to offer support and help. 
 

Holiday Requests 
As we move towards further easing of Covid-19 safety restrictions we are aware that many families 
are considering holidays. As a school we have a responsibility to ensure that we maximise school 
time for our children’s wellbeing and urge families not to take holidays in term time. Holiday 
requests will not be authorised.  
 
Enjoy some quality family time together over the whit break.  
 

 
Mr J McDonald 
Headteacher 


